## **Pembroke Meadows Civic League**

## **General Membership Meeting**

## November 18, 2021

PMCL President Dave Frohwitter called the meeting to order at the Civic League Wine, Beer and Cheese Social held at the Pembroke Meadows Recreation Center at 7:24 pm.

He introduced the present members of the Board - himself, Donna Price, Jackie Savage, Mike Moore, Beverly Wilson (and Carol Moore – newsletter editor and Clif Furedy – Webmaster). Thanks given to all and Dave mentioned we are all volunteers and that we could always use more.

He stated the following slate of officers for the new Civic League term:

Jackie Savage – President

Dave Frohwitter - First Vice President

Donna Price – Second Vice President

Carol Moore – Treasurer

Beverly Wilson – Recording and Corresponding Secretary

A motion was made and seconded to approve the Board as stated. A vote was held and all approved.

Dave mentioned that if anyone has any non-political news for the newsletter, to let us know.

A motion was made and seconded to adjourn the meeting at 7:40 pm.